
 DEWART  LAKE  August, 2010            

“The Dewart Lake Protective Association was founded in 1965” 

Dewart Lake Officers 
President: Ken Brehob   658-3636 
Vice Pres.:   Jim Redslob   658-9330 
Secretary: LuAnne Yentes  527-8877 
Treasurer: Rebecca Tusing  658-3434 
Newsletter: Linda Jamiel       658-9200 
Website:  Alex Barrett       658-4895 

Lane Directors 
Lanes 1, 2 Katie & Kyle Young 658-9762 
Lane 3,4,5,6,7 Roger Saxon         658-5563 
Lane 8,9,10 Nicole Miller  529-4273 
Lane 11 Jim Tarr  658-9518 
Lane 12 Mike Gill  658-4766 
Lanes 13 Lorelei Haab  658-4305 
CR 1000* Jim Redslob  658-9330 
Camp Logan Jeff Kelsheimer 457-2841 
Lane 15 Barb Sheets  596-3018 
Lane 16 Peggy Arnett     765-241-0242 
Lane 17 Jim Long  658-3391 
Lanes 18 A,B Jeff Drummond 528-0632 
Lanes 18 C,D Betty Busch  658-4874 
Lanes 19, 20 Jerry Crowl, Jr. 658-9876 
Lane 21         G. Couwenhoven 658-3084 
Lane 22 Andy Brown  658-9746 
Lane 23 Linda Jamiel  658-9200 
Lane 24 Peggy Bucher  658-9305 
Lane 25 Katie & KyleYoung 658-9762 
* Between Lanes 12 & 13        All (574) Area Codes 

 
News from the President-Ken Brehob 

Thanks to all of you that added a few more 
dollars to your membership dues to help with 
weed control.  The extra money helped us 
treat 25 acres of the worst areas.  By the end 
of June the matted surface weeds were down 
and have stayed down.  The cost to the DLPA 
was $7,700, which is close to our ANNUAL 
budget. 

                                                

 

 

 

 Watershed Committee Update 
The Bio-Seawall Project, partially funded by 
LARE, has been postponed by the Directors 
because of monetary concerns.  An expected 
grant from the Great Lakes Commission wasn’t 
received thus greatly increasing the DLPA share 
for the project.  The project may be completed 
in future years.  The North & East shore 
Sediment Control Study, 90% funded by LARE, is 
nearly completed.  The report will identify areas 
that contribute sediment to the lake and 
recommend methods to control the sediment 
erosion.  JF New, project contractor, is working 
with the soil Conservation Service & County 
Highway Dept. on control methods.  The report 
will be posted on www.dewartlake.org when it’s 
received.   
 
Larry Sheets & Jeff Kelsheimer have agreed to 
co-chair the Watershed Committee. 

            

  

        Continued: News from the President     

Lake weeds will be a major problem in our lake 
(and other lakes) for the foreseeable future.  The 
DLPA will continue to investigate funding sources 
and alternative treatment methods to keep our 
lake from being choked by these nuisance exotic 
weeds. 

A special thanks to the past officers:  Don Scearce, 
President, Larry Sheets, Vice President, and Marty 
Scearce, Secretary for doing such a great job 
running the organization for the past two years.  
You may contact any Officer/Lane Director if you 
wish to volunteer your time to the DLPA. 

                 
    Schedule of Coming Events 

  Date                Event                 Chairperson 
 Aug. 21st       Lake Picnic  Don Scearce 
_______________________________________ 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

         Fire Works Display 
A big thank you again to Allan Foyle for the great 
4th of July fire works display.  It was the best ever!  
Donations for next year’s event are being collected 
now.  The entire event is based on donations, and 
having funds early will help with the purchases 
before the event.  We all enjoy the display – so 
please send a donation to Allan so that the fire-
works can be continued. 
    Allan Foyle, 5 EMS D6 Lane, Syracuse, In  46567 
 

               Update on Fundraisers 
The Chicken BBQ Sale netted an amount of $750. 
Thank you to Don Scearce and his volunteers for 
making this event a great success. 
 
The Golf Outing raised $2,400 and was also a great 
success.  Thank you to Jim Redslob for his 
organizational talents and volunteers that worked 
once again to have a great event. 

 

        
 

 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
   DEWART LAKE PROTECTIVE ASSN. 2010 MEMBERSHIP FORM 
 
Name:___________________________________________Summer Phone:  (    ) _______________ 
 
Summer Add:____________________________ _________Winter Phone:  (    )_________________ 
 
Winter Add:_______________________________________E-Mail:___________________________ 
 
____Membership Dues:  $25.00 (non-tax deductible)            _____Weed Control  $_______    (tax deductible) 
       Additional Recognition Donations (tax deductible)       _____Fish Stocking   $_______       “        “ 
_____Silver Membership  $50.00         _____Watershed      $_______       “       “ 
____Gold Membership  $100.00              _____General Fund  $_______       “       “ 

Total Check Amount $_________ 
Mail this form and your check to: Dewart Lake Protective Assn. P.O. Box 152, Syracuse, IN 46567           
 

 

 
 
Dewart Lake Protective Assn. 
P.O. Box 152 
Syracuse, IN   46567 
 
Address Correction Requested 

    Flotilla Parade 
The flotilla was held again this year on July 4th.  
This year the winners were, the Harley Chalk 
family, the VanLue family and the Mike Gill 
family.  The flotilla really looked great, and we 
thank all of those that participated. 
    

 

 

   
    
 

        Lake Picnic 
The Lake Picnic will be held for DLPA members 
and non-members on August 21st, 2010 at the 
Quaker Haven Camp on EMS D16 from 11:30 
a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The meat and table service 
will be provided and participants are asked to 
bring a food dish of their choice.  Marty 
Scearce will give a presentation of the history 
of Dewart Lake.  Transportation from the 
parking lot to the dining area will be provided. 
________________________________________ 
Check out our website: www.dewartlake.org 
           


